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Galloway Township, NJ- Temple Emeth Shalom in Margate will host the “Salute to Stockton” 
Annual Guest Speakers Program for the 13th consecutive year. This popular program features 
faculty and staff members from The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey.  
 
Rabbi Gordon Geller said that the "Salute to Stockton" talks are one of the highlights of the year 
at his congregation. 
  
"What started out as an idea to bring Stockton’s wealth of talented speakers into our community 
has evolved into a much anticipated annual tradition,” Rabbi Geller said. “This lecture series is 
just one more example of the College's partnership with and outreach to our community.  
 
For the sixth consecutive year, Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr. will be among the 
featured speakers.  
 
The series of talks will take place at the Temple in the sanctuary during Sabbath eve services 
starting at 7:30 p.m. The Temple is located at 8501 Ventnor Avenue in Margate (near the corner 
of Ventnor and Jerome Avenues). These events are free and open to the public. Refreshments 
will be served after the service.  
 
Following is the schedule of speakers:  
 
Friday, July 9: Professor of Music, Beverly Vaughn  
Friday, July 16: Dean, School of Business, Janet Wagner 
Friday, July 23: President, Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr.  
Friday, July 30: Director, Lloyd D. Levenson Institute of Gaming, Hospitality and Tourism, 
Israel Posner 
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